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• Letter from John McCCulloch, County Clerk, Manawatu County Council requesting any Bylaw 

Vincent County may have regulating width of tyres on wheels in the County – 11 August 

1884 

• Letter from James Gavin, Secretary to the Treasurer acknowledging receipt of a miss 

directed letter to Vincent County Council being delivered in error to Cromwell – 21 

December 1880 and a letter assuring the Chairman Vincent County Council that further 

communications will be addressed to Clyde – 1 September 1879 and subsequent 

correspondence addressing the same issue – 1877-1878 

 


